Works in Perenjori

Timmings Street and Laneway
February 2024

Pipe Replacement Work

Customers living along sections of Timmings St & between Fowler and Russell St

Water Corporation will replace sections of pipe in Perenjori to improve the reliability of water supply. Work
will take place along a section of Timmings Street shown on the map overleaf and along the Laneway
running from Timmings St, between Fowler and Russell St.

Our authorised contractor, Blackwell Plumbing and Gas will carry out this work, commencing 12 February,
using open trenching methods. There will be some disruption to local road users as we will be working within
the road verge. All affected areas will be reinstated after the work is complete.

Once the new pipe is installed, it will need to be connected to the existing network. To do this, we will need
to turn off the water supply for up to 6hrs on:

Wednesday 14 March 9am to 3pm (date subject to change pending schedule and weather)

We apologise for the inconvenience caused by this water outage. We thank you for your understanding and
encourage you to contact us if you have special water requirements ahead of time or by emailing our project
manager: brett.taylor@watercorporation.com.au, or calling 9923 4904.

Tips to plan for a water outage

Water Corporation advises customers to plan for this period when water may be unavailable. If you have an
electric hot water system we recommend that you turn off its power supply. This is to protect your water-
using appliances.

Other handy tips:
e Fill kettles and store some drinking water in the fridge.
e Use showers or baths before the water supply is interrupted.
e Store water in buckets or other large containers to flush the toilet.
e Toilet cisterns will need to be refilled from a bucket.

¢ Do not use automatic dishwashers or washing machines.

Discoloured Water

This work may result in the water having a discoloured appearance once restored. If this occurs:

1. Run the outside garden tap at the front of your property for a few minutes, until the water clears.

2. Repeat the step above for an outside tap at rear for your property.

3. Call us on 13 13 75 if the water does not clear.

4. Do not use washing machines, dishwashers or other water-using appliances until the water is clear.

For any prolonged water supply issues please call Water Corporation’s 24 Hour Faults, Emergencies and
Security Line on 13 13 75.
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